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Delaware Charter Schools Network Welcomes Milli Bravo as  

 Director of Communications and Operations  

 
Wilmington, DE – The Delaware Charter Schools Network (DCSN) is excited to announce the most recent 

addition to the team, Milli Bravo as the new Director of Communications and Operations. Milli joins 

DCSN with a wealth of experience in the nonprofit sector and a robust background in communications 

and community engagement. 

Milli has previously worked with TeenSHARP, Each Day Communications, and several marketing 

agencies, where she has honed her skills in multimedia storytelling and legislative advocacy. Milli is a 

proud graduate of Cab Calloway School of the Arts and holds a bachelor’s degree from the University of 

Delaware. As a former undocumented student, Milli brings a unique and profound understanding of the 

challenges surrounding students and education. 

In her new role, Milli will oversee all communications and support the day-to-day operations for DCSN, 

with a focus on promoting excellence in public education across 23 charter schools (24 this Fall). Her 

experience in legislative advocacy and community relations in Delaware will be instrumental in 

advancing DCSN’s mission. 

"We are thrilled to have Milli join our team,” said Kendall, Executive Director of DCSN. “Her background 

and passionate dedication to improving education for all students especially undocumented students 

make her a valuable addition to our organization. We look forward to seeing the positive impact she will 

have on our community.” 

 

Milli is very excited to be joining DCSN, stating, “I am truly honored to be a part of an organization that 

wholeheartedly believes that every Delaware child must have an opportunity for an excellent public 

education. I look forward to working with the team and our community to support and advocate for our 

charter schools.” 

 

Please join us in welcoming Milli Bravo to the Delaware Charter Schools Network.  
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About Public Charter Schools 
Public charter schools are independent, public, and tuition-free schools that are given the freedom to be 
more innovative while being held accountable for advancing student achievement. Since 1996, Delaware 
has provided parents the opportunity to choose the school that is best for their child(ren). Today, there are 
23 charter schools in Delaware, serving over 18,000 students. This fall, Delaware will welcome its 24th 
charter school, the third in Sussex County. Four of the top ten high schools in Delaware as noted by U.S. 
News and World Report are charter schools   Separate studies by the Center on Reinventing Public 
Education and Mathematica Policy Research have found that charter school students are more likely to 
graduate from high school, go on to college, stay in college and have higher earnings in early adulthood. 
 
About the Delaware Charter Schools Network 
The Delaware Charter Schools Network is a non-profit organization created in 2001 to support the charter school 

movement and charter schools in Delaware. The Network educates the public about charter schools, supports 

existing Delaware charter schools and those yet to open, and serves as a unified voice for the state’s charter schools 

at the state and national level. For more information, please visit www.decharternetwork.org  
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